
Notice of Delay in Publication of the Draft Statement of Accounts 2022/23 

 

Under Section 10 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, the Council is required to publish 
its draft annual statement of accounts by 31 May each year. 

Due to delays in the audit of previous years accounts and other internal circumstances the 
publication of the draft annual Statement of Accounts for 2022/23 is delayed.  

Further notifications will be placed on this website once the draft annual Statement of Accounts 
for 2022/23 is complete and available for public inspection. 

Karen Watling CPFA 

Interim Section 151 Officer 


